
 
                All Saints Kinsmen Bursary 

 
 
 
Dear student 
 
The Kinsmen Club of All Saints is now accepting applications for the All Saints 
Kinsmen Bursary.  We will be presenting $500 bursaries to graduating students who are 
pursuing post-secondary education. The bursary will be presented to the most deserving 
applicants based on the applications received on or before March 31. 
 
The bursary recognizes scholastic achievements and a student’s involvement in the 
community. It is important to give back to our communities. Being a volunteer can be 
one of the most rewarding activities any individual can experience. We wish to reward 
students who demonstrate a balance of academic achievement and community 
involvement. 
 
Only successful candidates will be contacted. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the number below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
All Saints Kinsmen Bursary Co-chairperson 
204 - 255 - 7734 
georgegereben@gmail.com 
 
 
  



 All Saints Kinsmen Bursary 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE 

SCHOOL 

GRADUATING YEAR 

1) Describe your knowledge of Kinsmen service clubs



 All Saints Kinsmen Bursary 

2) Describe/discuss your future goals/career plans



 All Saints Kinsmen Bursary 

3) Describe your past and present volunteer activities



 All Saints Kinsmen Bursary 

4) Share your extracurricular activities and academic performance



 All Saints Kinsmen Bursary 

DEADLINE: March 31 

Please send completed application forms by email to: 

George Gereben georgegereben@gmail.com 
or  

James Hokanson jhokanson75@gmail.com 

Or by mail to: 
All Saints Kinsmen Bursary Committee 
c/o All Saints Kinsmen Club 
30 Chesterfield Avenue, Suite 11 - B 
Winnipeg, MB  
R2M 1T6 

mailto:georgegereben@gmail.com
mailto:jhokanson75@gmail.com

	NAME: 
	ADDRESS 1: 
	ADDRESS 2: 
	PHONE: 
	SCHOOL: 
	GRADUATING YEAR: 2023
	Describe Knowledge of Kin: 


	Extracurricular Activities and Academic Perfomance: 














	Past and Present Volunteer Activities: 


	Goals and Career Plans: 





